
 

 

 
 

 

For more information, contact: Andrew McGrath (amcgrath@servicemaster-nf.com), ServiceMaster Clean of St. John’s 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ServiceMaster Clean of St. John’s  
recognizes the contributions of 

Tammy Taylor 
 

October 18, 2024 – Tammy Taylor has been a long-standing 

member of the ServiceMaster Clean of St. John’s family having 

joined us back in 2009.  Since welcoming Tammy aboard our 

team, Tammy has proven herself to be one of the most reliable 

and dependable employees anyone could ask for!  Her cheerful 

demeanor and eagerness to perform her duties with a careful 

eye to detail has made her not just invaluable to us, but 

unquestionably an EVERYDAY HERO!   
 

As a key member of our staff with one of our longstanding 

clients, Southwest Properties, Tammy has consistently shown 

her dedication to our customers is second to none.  Recently, 

ServiceMaster Clean of St. John’s was asked to take over a 

historic church property.  In the short period that we have held 

this account, Tammy has successfully brought the level of 

cleanliness of this facility to a new standard!  Tammy’s 

commitment and work ethic has earned her the respect of not 

only our ServiceMaster Clean office staff but her peers and our clients as well.   
 

Tammy Taylor has proven herself to be an integral part of the success at ServiceMaster Clean of St. 

John’s.  We are so proud and thankful to count Tammy as a member of our team and would like to 

recognize Tammy for always showing up and being a role model for other employees! 
 

“Thank you, Tammy, for simply being you.  

You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

Andrew McGrath 

Owner 

ServiceMaster Clean of St. John’s 
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